
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

April 2, 2007- 

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin
 
Unit owner at 5 Lexington may be interested in joining the Board.

The Board discussed the Alternative Heating party at 6 Meetinhouse Lane  Thursday March 29.

Danny to begin repairing decks.

The Board discussed the ripped awning at the mail box and alternatives for repair.

Newsletter to be distributed over the weekend.

Hayes will repave the front mail box area and construct new drains for units experiencing flooding in their garages 
and basements.

Crockett Landscaping will be contracted for cleanups, street sweeping, pruning of shrubs and fertilizer applications. 
The landscapers doing the weekly mowing and weed whacking will submit their certificate of insurance to the Board.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday May 7- 6pm 3 Lex.


